
 

Error Reporting Disabled 

 

This  is a Microsoft system generated error that sometimes happens  

when you have installed certain applications. It reports the errors to Microsoft to 

allow them to improve products.   

 

1. On the Desktop, rightclick My Computer and select Properties. 

2. Click on the Advanced tab  

3. Click the Error Reporting button near the bottom of the screen. 

4. Check "disable error reporting" and uncheck "but notify me when critical 

errors occur".  

 

Once this is done restart the computer and try  your program again. 

 

IF later you wish to continue reporting to Microsoft, recheck the error reporting 

boxes. 
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